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Nursery School Ltd

NEWSLETTER
5th June 2017 

Dear Parents,

Dates for the diary
Nursery Photos                                                            Tuesday 13th June, 9.30am

Nursery trip                    Wednesday 16th June 9.30am drop off at Mary Arden’s
AGM                              Tuesday 27th June at 7.30pm at The Snitterfield Arms
Sports day                                                                 Tuesday 11th July, 1.30pm

Graduation                                                                    Tuesday 18th July, 1.30pm 
Term ends                                                                                  Friday 21st July 
Planning

Our topic this half term is journeys and transitions. We will be looking at transport, trips, holidays and starting school. 
Open Hours
The nursery is now open 8.30am till 3.30pm. This is to allow for an earlier drop off and later pick up. To book your child in for these sessions or discuss availability and prices please speak to Georgia.
Nursery Photos
CHANGE OF DATE! NURSERY PHOTOS WILL NOW BE TUESDAY 13th JUNE at 9.15. Sorry for any inconvenience. If your child doesn't attend on a Tuesday please still bring them to have their photo taken. You can then order prints at £4 each and we will have a group photo of the leavers.
Nursery trip
We will be going to Mary Arden’s farm on Friday 16th June. Please complete and return the form on the bottom of the trip letter which can be found in your child’s drawer. 
Sports Day 
Our sports day is on Tuesday 11th July at 1.30pm. All family member and friends are welcome to come and support the child as they participate in the race. There will also be refreshments and a raffle. 
Graduation
Graduation ceremony and leavers party is on Tuesday 18th July. The leavers will be presented with a certificate and present from the staff and then we will have a fete style party where you can buy strawberries and cream, ice creams play the tombola/ raffle etc. 

Safeguarding

Mobile phones should not be used on the nursery premises.

Social Networking 

Do not contact a member of staff via personal social media profile about nursery matters. If you have any concerns or matters you need to raise please either message the Snitterfield Nursery School Facebook page, send an email to info@snitterfieldnursery.co.uk, phone 01789731974 or speak to a member of staff at nursery.    

Forest School
Please remember to send your child in with wellies and weather appropriate clothing if they are in on Wednesday. Please speak to Sarah to find out if your child is in the forest school group this half term. 
Absences for all children 

Can you please make sure that if your child is ill/away for any reason that you phone/email on the morning of the day they are due in, stating the reason for your child’s absence.
Hot weather
With the weather changing and getting hopefully warmer please can you ensure that you send your child into nursery with sun cream and a sun hat. Please can you apply sun cream to your child before you send them into nursery and we will apply it later in the day to top it up. 
